
-----Original Message----- 
From: Lee, Cynthia [mailto:Cynthia.Lee@tkhr.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2006 5:28 PM 
To: AB93Comments 
Subject: Comments on Proposed Rules on Continuing Application Practice 
 
 
Robert A. Clarke 
Deputy Director 
Office of Patent Legal Administration 
Office of the Deputy Commissioner for Patent Examination Policy 
 
Dear Mr. Clarke: 
 
Attached are the comments from Thomas, Kayden, Horstemeyer & Risley, LLP on 
the proposed rule changes to "Practice for Continuing Applications, RCE Practice, 
and Applications Containing Patentably Indistinct Claims." 
 
We appreciate the opportunity to offer our comments.  We would also greatly 
appreciate confirmation that our comments have been received by the U.S. 
Patent and Trademark Office. 
 
Thank you. 
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